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[IBERIA PARISH, LA – May 20, 2024] Iberia Parish President M. Larry Richard announces the 

closure of Vida Shaw Road bridge beginning on Monday, May 20, 2024 with a completion date  

for Friday, September 20, 2024 (weather permitting). Vida Shaw Road bridge is located 

approximately 1720 feet from Sugar Oaks Road.  This closure is necessary to perform bridge 

repairs.   

 

No through traffic will be allowed until the completion of the job. Iberia Parish Government 

apologizes for any inconveniences that this closure may cause. 

 

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact the Iberia 

Parish Public Works Department at (337) 364-8474. 

 

 

  

mailto:cprovost@iberiagov.net

